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Dear parents and players;
It is official, we are going to Melbourne! Thankyou to all those who returned their notes and deposit money. I’m very pleased to be taking Yr 7 for the first time. 
We have 7 teams attending. 
Boys and girls Yr 11 teams, Yr 10 boys teams, boys and girls Yr 9 teams and 2 Yr 7 boys teams. 
This is the largest group we have taken to Melbourne so far which is very exciting, but does require constant organisation and communication throughout the 2 remaining terms. 
Reminder of the general organisation 
The Australian Schools Cups, Melbourne 2014
Dates: 7th to the 13th of December, second last week of the school year.
Transport: Coach to and from Melbourne, hiring mini buses whilst in Melbourne. Leave Saturday night the 6th (midnight) and return late Friday night/Saturday morning (3am). 
Accommodation: Armidale Serviced apartments, Melbourne
Cost - $900 - includes all meals (except on the bus to and from Melbourne) Transport, accommodation and court fees. This can be paid off in instalments throughout the year ($200 required by the end of term 3).
Fund Raising – We organise Cadbury chocolates that students can purchase and sell. The cost is $30 for a box of 24, you sell the box for $60. So essentially you get $30 profit for every box which you can put towards the cost of this excursion.
You buy the box upfront from the school ($30) and sell at your leisure, returning the $60 to school which goes towards your levy. Chocolates cannot be sold at school, however, students have gone door knocking in their school uniform in the past which has been very successful. 

Year 7 Student/parents
If you get a chance to come to parent teacher night on the 29th of July, please either book an appointment with me or come and say hi. I can fill you in on a few minor details about the Melbourne trip and answer any questions you may have. 
PAYMENT SCHEDULE 
The full payment is required 1 week before we leave. However, deposits for accommodation and registrations need to be paid, this means we require each student to pay $200 to the office by the end of  term 3; please don’t hesitate to contact me if for some reason this payment cannot be met by this time. You are also welcome to pay off the trip in part payments throughout the year.
HELP 
If any parent can come away to be a Manager in Melbourne it would be greatly appreciated. We currently have 4 parents but need more. Particularly from the Yr 7 boys B side, Yr 10 boys side  and Yr 11 girls side. Please give me a call if you could help out or would like some extra info. It’s a big week, but a wonderful experience. There is no charge for parent volunteers.

Jerry sheader

0427 324459
